
 

The Wee Friday Note  

Friday 28th October 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

1. Harvest Assembly – on Thursday we had our Harvest 

Assembly with our families and special guests joining us.     

Rev. Robin Aicken from St Andrew’s PCI spoke to us and 

helped us to remember what we all have to be thankful for and 

our fantastic school choir performed two fabulous songs for us.   

 

A special thanks to Mr Brown, Alison and Andrew from James 

Brown & Sons who presented school with a very generous 

gift which allows us to fund our Cregagh Champions 

programme in school which rewards good attendance, 

good work and good effort. 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated to our Harvest table. All 

our items will be redistributed within our local community by 

our good friends at St Andrew’s Presbyterian Church and 

Mount Merrion Church. 

 

2. Parent-Teacher Interviews – many thanks to the parents and carers of all the pupils 

who attended this week’s consultations. We very much appreciate your on-going 

support and working together as a team for the benefit of the pupils. 

 

3. Is your child entitled to Free School Meals?  For every eligible child registered 

for Free School Meals (regardless of whether they ever take them or not), schools 

in N.I. receive additional funding.  If you think your children are eligible, please 

register – it is a big help to the school’s creaking finances!  If you need help, Lois 

(our Family Engagement Worker  07526915747) is happy to help. 
 

4. Poppies and other goodies are now on sale in school. 

All money that is raised will be donated to the Royal 

British Legion. 

 

 

Finally, everyone at Cregagh Primary School 

would like to wish all our friends and families a 

very restful and enjoyable half term break. We will 

look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 

7th November. 
 

 

 

‘The way I see it, if you want the rainbow, you gotta put up with 

the rain’ - Dolly Parton 



 

 

 
 

  

 

 

Monday 31st October to   Half-term (Halloween) holidays – 5 days 

Friday 4th November 

 

Wednesday 16th November  Mini Open Afternoon for Pre-Schoolers 5:00 – 6:00pm  

 

                                                                                             &          

                                               

                                                              School Open Night 6:00 – 7:30pm 

 

 

Wednesday 14th December  P4-P7 Carol Service at St. Andrew’s Presbyterian  

                                                              Church (p.m.) 

 

 

Friday 16th December   P1-P3 Nativity Play at Mount Merrion Parish Church  

                                                              (a.m.) 

 

 

Tuesday 20th December   “Carols Around the Christmas Tree” (p.m.) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

**Important future dates for your diary** 

Mini Open Afternoon for Pre-Schoolers Open Night Information 


